
  BANDON TOWNSHIP MEETING MINUTES 

       March 11, 2025 

 

    The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 2:42 pm at the town hall by Vice 

Chairman Todd Sather followed by the flag pledge. 

Attendance:  Todd Sather, Joshua Buysse, Thomas Weikle and Paul Simonsen. 

   Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

Old Business:  Buysse reported on the Fairfax Fire meeting which he attended.  There was 

discussion on the possible need for a new ambulance in the next couple years. 

New Business:  There was discussion on gravel needs for the year.  Buysse moved to advertise 

for 3000 yards of gravel or crushed granite delivered to the township by August 1st.  Passed.    

Weltsch equipment sent notice of mower services available.  Sather will check further on this.  

There was short discussion on operating the mower.                                                                          

The County sent notice of ditch assessments for the coming year.  $2760 will be owed.             

There will be a Birch Coulee Solar Project meeting at 6:00 in Franklin.  Buysse will attend.            

After discussion, it was moved and 2nd to delegate zoning and retail cannabis registration to the 

county.  The motion passed. 

MAT short courses are coming. Dates and location were given out. 

There was lengthy discussion on the levy.  The board will recommend increasing the budget by 

$30,000 to be reviewed in September before final approval. 

Monthly bills were presented for review.  It was moved and 2nd to pay the bills submitted.  The 

motion passed.  Treasurer Weikle reported a check book balance of $66,806.03 using checks 

numbered 3135-3145. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:40 pm. 

The next meeting will be April 8 at 7:00 pm. 

Paul Simonsen 

Bandon Township Clerk 

 


